
We use Liaison Workforce’s TempRE system for           

Agency Direct Engagement and our Medical Staff 

Bank to optimise the management of our medical workforce. 

The system has been instrumental in significantly lowering 

agency costs while providing us with complete visibility and 

greater control over our bank usage.

The ongoing review meetings with the Client Support team are 

invaluable. They help us pinpoint areas of high spend and 

uncover opportunities for further improvements. With the recent 

release of the draft operational planning guidance, we feel 

reassured knowing that we’re in safe hands with the Liaison 

team, who are committed to actively driving savings and 

enhancing our efficiency.

On behalf of my team, I want to extend a huge thank you to the 

Liaison team, in particular the reporting team, who always 

respond extremely quickly to the large number of requests for 

information and really make our lives much easier!

Patricia Pedley

Medical Staffing Manager


